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January 2019 Prayer Letter

Dear Praying Friends, 

Happy New Year! We hope everyone is having a great start to the new year and we wish you all 
the best. We are excited to see what 2019 has in store for us here in Argentina as we expect to 
finish up language school and prepare for future ministry here to see churches started and souls 
changed with the goodness of Jesus Christ. 

A lot has changed this past year, and we are continually learning new things about Argentine 
culture. God has blessed so much and each day, we improve in our Spanish. It is not always fun, 
but when you can quote a verse or witness to a friend or understand a sermon or a testimony or 
help a young man talk through a problem, it reminds me that every struggle in the language is 
worth it. We are so grateful to be able to serve the Lord here in Argentina. 

January Prayer Request: 

• Language Learning: Ashley and I are still learning in language classes. Please continue 
to pray for us as we study and learn Spanish. 

• The Vision: Iglesia Bautista Fe will be have our annual Vision on January 27th. Please 
pray for this event as the Vision for the year will be presented. 

• Vacation Bible School: We are busy preparing for our first VBS on February 1, 2 &3. 
This is the first time many of our people have heard or seen a VBS and we are praying 
that we see some of our young men step up and serve during this even. 

• Young Men: We have seen the Lord provide many young men come through church in 
the last few months. Some have really dove in and some are still on the outside. Some 
are very faithful and others are not. I have been praying for the Lord to send us young 
guys with a desire to serve Him and all of these guys have so much potential. Please 
pray for them with us. 

Thank you for your prayers and support.  

- Jason, Ashley, Marley, Norah & Ian




